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December 2019 
 

Upcoming:  

 Minimum Days: December 12th, 19th & 20th 
o (5th – 8th) Release @ 12:05 pm 
o (9th – 11th) Release @ 12:12 pm 

 December 18th: National Guard Ropes Course activity (9th) 

 Winter Break (No School): December 23rd-January 5th 

 January 10th: 5th & 6th grade fieldtrip to San Francisco Zoo  
(fieldtrip permits coming home soon!) 

 9th Grade Tutoring: Every Tuesday and Wednesday from 2:30-3:30 
(mandatory for all 9th grade cadets with a D or F) 

 

FUNDRAISER:  
January 17th Stockton Kings Basketball Game @ 7pm 

Please purchase tickets through the following link: 
www.stocktongroups.com/SPSA 

Tickets are at a discounted price and a portion of the cost will come back to the 

PSA to help with equipment purchases, Science Camp, and much more! 
PSA’s COLOR GUARD WILL BE LEADING THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE and 
would love to have a fan base to cheer them on! 

                                 

MORNING FORMATIONS – It is an expectation & part of the PSA Enrollment Contract 
signed by parents/guardians that Cadets arrive to school on time & attend morning 
formation. Classes form up at 7:15 am. If your Cadet is NOT present for formation they 
will be marked TARDY! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PSA Uniforms: Code 3 Wear 
304 Lincoln Center, Stockton, CA 

(209) 910 – 0063   www.code3wear.com 
 
 
Officer Torres:         (209) 670-9513  Cell                       btorres@stocktonusd.net 
Ms. Russo:      (209) 933-7445 Ext 8457                    mrusso@stocktonusd.net 
PSA Office:     (209) 933-7445 Ext 8483                          

Character 
Trait 

of the month:  
Citizenship 
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